
 

DRIVER LICENSE TEMPORARY CLOSURE

Beginning Monday, April 18

Operations Will Resume Tuesday, April 26 

Driver License Services Will Be
Unavailable Beginning April 18th and
Operations Will Resume April 26th For

Installation Of The New LEADS System.  

No New License, Permit or State ID Issued

No License or State ID Renewal

No License Reinstatement

No Driving Records or Crash Reports Available

License Endorsements Cannot Be Updated

Services  Unavailable Online & In Offices Statewide

During This Time:
 

**We appreciate your patience during this transition.  The new

system will provide a variety of enhanced services to better serve

our citizens online and in our offices.  

 

 For more information visit ALEA.GOV or send comments to DLfeedback@alea.gov


